
 
 
 

To:  Federal Communications Commission 
From:  Airespace 
Subject: Justification for Class A classification of the following FCC IDs 
  QTZAMAP1200AB 
Date:  17 Aug 2003 
 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide justification for classifying the above products as Class A. 
All of the devices is a IEEE802.11 A/B access point. 
 
The Airespace AP1200 series of products (and its associated 24 port Ethernet switch) is intended 
only for industrial / corporate environments.  Marketing of the products will not be targeted at 
individuals for residential use. The AP1200 will not be available for purchase at consumer 
oriented retail outlets. 
 
If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me at the email address 
below. 

 
 
 
 

David Waitt 
Consultant representing Airespace 
david@waitt.us 
 


